
THANKS LETTER 

 

To  

Mr. Nirmalendu Dutta  

 

Respected Sir, 

                           Sir due respect I want to inform you that I’m 

Shreya Ghosh daughter of Late Sukumar Ghosh.I live in 

Kodaliya, South 24 PGS.Now I’m reading History Honors at 

Sammilani Mahavidyalaya under Calcutta University.I have 

passed my First Semester Examination with First Class Marks 

(84.25%).I stood first in the History Department of our 

college.My Second Semester Examination will start in few 

days & I’m well prepared for that.I am in a poor economic 

condition.So I was facing with some problems in my 

studies.But “MUKTI” comes to my life like a gift of God.They 

have promised me that they will help me in my higher studies.  

Therefore, I am cordially greatful to you for your help.It is a 

great help for me to proceed my education. 

                                                                               Your’s faithfully, 

                                                                                Shreya Ghosh 

 

 


